
From: Julie Sparke   
Sent: 27 February 2025 08:38 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Land West of High Street Stebbing 

 

S62A/2025/0077  

Good morning 

We would like it noted that we are against any building on this site.  

Thank you Julie Sparke, Martin Spicer and Raymond Spicer 

  

 




